City of Bynum Residents,

We are addressing a violation with TCEQ on submitting our Disinfectant Level Quarterly
Operating Report later than the 10 days required to do so at the end of each quarter.

We apologize to all our customers for the inconvenience.

During this quarter we took 18 chlorine residuals from the system and 63 residuals from the
well site from the City of Bynum. We also had 3 microbial samples that were all good and free
from coliform bacteria and E coli. during this time period, July 1t — September31%. This report
was sent to TCEQ but was after the 10t of October, which is required.

We regret and again apologize that we were past due on submitting the testing results to TCEQ
and will stay on top of the situation to make sure this does not happen again.

Please call or email with any questions you might have.

busterrussellconstruction@yahoo.com (254)479-0750

Buster Russell

City of Bynum Operator



